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        DOE TO PROVIDE EMERGENCY SERVICES VEHICLES TO NYE COUNTY 
 
Pahrump, NV -- The U.S. Department of Energy (DOE) will present three new 
emergency response vehicles to Nye County Emergency Services during an open 
house on Saturday, September 29 from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. at the Pahrump Yucca 
Mountain Information Center, 2341 East Postal Drive. 
 
The open house is being hosted by DOE’s Yucca Mountain team, Valley Electric, 
and Nye County Emergency Services.  Guided tours of the information center will 
be provided, Valley Electric will feature an interactive power demonstration, and 
Nye County Emergency Services will provide emergency related information. 
 
Hamburgers and hot dogs will be served, and there will be activities available for 
the children. 
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